

"Nurturing Fathers Program" Group

Join Us!

Wednesdays, January 4th through March 29th, 2023 6:00 -7:30 pm

All meetings will be held on Zoom using the same zoom link each week.

Program Graduation will be held on Wed, March 29th, beginning at 6 pm.

To register and access the zoom link call Cape Cod Children's Place at 508-240-3310.

Visit our Facebook Page, IG account and website <u>capecodchildrensplace.com</u> for our quarterly program calendars.

This programming is funded by a SAFE Child Communities grant through the Children's Trust and a Coordinated Family and Community Engagement (CFCE) grant from the MA Dept. of Early Education and Care, in partnership with Father's and Family Network, administered by Cape Cod Children's Place.



